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Physical Spaces We are continuing to demonstrate to our kids and students that 12Stone is their 
church. One way we will do that is by making updates to our campuses to be the most 
inviting, enjoyable, and transformational environments! We are completing work at both 
the Lawrenceville and Sugarloaf campuses. The target for this project is $3M.

Special Needs 12Stone will launch a new special needs ministry in the fall of 2024. We are working with 
a consultant to identify a holistic approach to serving and supporting people of all abilities. 
We will adopt proven, inclusive best practices to serve them with excellence inside of our 
church. The launch investment across 12Stone’s campuses is $150,000.

The vision is going to cost us $4,045,000; 
the gap is $897,779.

VISION COSTS
$4,045,000

RAISED
$3,147,221

VISION GAP
$897,779
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https://12stone.com/legacybuilders
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Isaac and Saniyah are Seniors at Seckinger High 
School. Isaac is looking to play football in college 
and Saniyah is an honor roll student. Isaac 
started attending Wednesdays in early 2023. 
He wanted to come to Winter Retreat but was 
only able to attend through a full scholarship. 
He accepted Christ at Winter Retreat and was 
baptized the following Wednesday. 

Isaac started to bring his girlfriend, Saniyah, on 
Sundays and Wednesdays. She accepted Christ 
in a 2023 Easter service and was baptized. 

Fast forward one year and these two are all in 
on Wednesdays. They are plugged into their 
small groups and joined the Student Leadership 
Team at Lawrenceville. They are central to the 
cultural identity of the Lawrenceville Campus 
on Wednesdays and are always around in the 
lobby bringing positive energy. They have built 
connections with some of the middle schoolers 
in the combined environment on Wednesdays. 

At the 2024 High School Winter Retreat, 
they received scholarships to attend. They were 
also able to give back by serving at the Middle 
School Retreat as Small Group Co-Leaders 
alongside the normal adult leaders. Isaac and 
Saniyah add value wherever they go and are 
looking for ways to continue advancing the 
Kingdom in college this fall. What a difference a 
year makes!
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